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Comments: Dear US Forest Service,

 

My name is Megan, and I strongly support the Pactola Mineral Withdrawal. Protecting Jenny Gulch is vital to

ensure the safety of our drinking water and the health of our community. Mining in this area threatens water

quality, wildlife, and the people who rely on this critical resource.

 

We must also respect Tribal treaty rights and preserve this area for future generations. Please approve the

Mineral Withdrawal to protect this essential environment.

 

Thank you,

 

Megan


